Editorial

Dear Readers/ Research Scholars,

Research is a river of innovative knowledge which flows continuously. New streams of modern
inventions come and join the river from time to time and strengthen it. Hence it is our bounded
duty to invite the new trends and encourage the activity of research. Keeping in view this
responsibility, IJISMR is extending its cooperation to all the manifold directions of research. |
humbly request the research scholars to utilize this opportunity.

Most of our readers and research scholars are of the idea to make IJSIMR a monthly journal. Even
though it is not an easy task to run a monthly journal, in order to accept the humble request of our
beloved readers, we are making our journal a monthly one from this issue. It is the equal
responsibility of our readers and research scholars also to make this attempt a successful one.

It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that the Best Research Article Award is given to
‘Praveen Kumar Shrivastava , Yogesh Kumar Vijaywar and Ravindra Kumar Sonwane’
for the article entitled “Coincidence and Fixed Points of Nonself Maps using Generalized T-
Weak Commutativity” in this issue.

The salient features of International Journal of Scientific and Innovative Mathematical
Research (IJSIMR) are:

++ Blind peer reviewed journal.

+«+ Eminent and great scholars in IJSIMR-Editorial Board from throughout the world

«+ Prompt and rapid response to the authors according to the schedule.

+«+ Simple and standard Template.

+» Free English Language assistance from Academician's Research Center.

+«» Online and print versions in two formats (e-journal and Print) with reasonable cost.

¢ Issuing the Certificate of Publication to each Author with free of cost.

+» Best Research Article Award will be given. For this, the minimum number of articles in

that issue must be 10.

Kindly inform about IJSIMR to your Friends / Students/ Colleagues / Associates and Fellow
Researchers who may utilize this opportunity as a platform for their new research inventions.

With Best Regards
Dr.K.V.L.N.Acharyulu
Editor-In-Chief



